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Submission: I am totally opposed to Amalgamation. As a resident of 58 years in Strathfield, I have found ou Council to be very 
well run and financially viable. The services of garbage, street maintanence etc, have all been operating smoothly and the 
benefits to rates payers, in library, exercises and things like computer classes and bus trips are welcomed by all. My plea is to 
"leave Strathfield alone" 
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